
Volunteers are need to help the Catholic 

servers at the Senior Center serving 

meals one Wednesday a month.  If 

interested please contact Julie French at 

541-523-3421. 

Get your tickets now!!  Just a few tickets 

left.  If you have your tickets on reserve, 

please pay and pick them up prior to the 

dinner.  Contact Del Tholen at (541) 523-

3430 for more information. 
  

Please join us for coffee following mass! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you have 

any questions or concerns please contact our Grand 
Knight Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary 

Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 
  

The next Meeting will be November 16, 2017. 
 

There will be no BINGO on November 5, 2017 
due to the Turkey Dinner! 

The Respect Life Committee’s Baby Bottle Drive for 

the Rachel Center is coming to an end October 31st.   

Please return your bottles to the church or church 

office whenever you can. 

Thank you so much for all of your support! 

Sundays 2—4.  Please 
bring a donation for the 
food bank. 

Religious education classes are back!!!  K 
through 6th meet after school and finish up at 
5pm 7th thru 12th meet in the evening at 7:00PM.  
This week the 7th through 12th will meet in the 
Parish hall at 7:00PM.  If you have not registered 

your child please stop by the office during regular business 
hours.  There is a fee of $20.00 per child not to exceed $40.00 
per family  
Calling all youth!!  Day of the Spirit Retreat for all 
Middle School Students November 3-5 and Day of the 
Son for all High School Students November 10-12 at the 
Retreat Center in Powell Butte.  The theme is “Totally 
Yours Mary To Jesus Through Mary!”.  There is a $75.00 fee.  To 
register please contact the Parish Office at 541-523-4521.  Registration 
ends October 26th. 

Come take a Journey Through Scripture with “The 

Bible and the Virgin Mary”.  Sessions are on 

Wednesdays, at 1:00PM in the rectory. Everyone is 

welcome If you are interested please contact the office 

at 541-523-4521.   This is a dynamic twelve-part video 

series that beautifully explains the Catholic truths 

about Our Lady showing how she has been a part of God’s plan to bring 

salvation to the world since the beginning of time.  It is sure to help you 

grow in an understanding and appreciation of the Mother of God. (a 

quote from Journey through Scripture) 

 

November Duties 
Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6   

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty— 

Start enjoying the best Catholic content all in one 
place! Our parish subscribes to an exciting online 
platform: FORMED.ORG.  This can be accessed at 
home on your computer, tablet or smart phone.  

Simply enter our parish code 8AAWEG on the homepage and 
then you can create a personal account with your user name and 
password.  Enjoy Adult Faith Formation, Enrichment, Scripture 
Study and much more.  Sunday the 22nd is the feast of St. John 
Paul II and formed has an excellent movie on his life.  If you have 
any questions please contact the parish office. 

Thank you all for your continued support of the Altar Society. 

The Rachel Center has an urgent need for warm winter children’s clothing, 
especially for boys. As most moms know, boys seem to wear out their clothing 
faster than girls—most of the time!  Please search the closet and attic for items in 
good condition.  Another alternative is to purchase new—if God has blessed you 
with the resources to do so. 

Items may be dropped off at the Rachel Center, 2192 Court St, Wednesday, 
Thursday or Friday from 9 to 5 pm.  We are closed from noon to 1 pm for the lunch hour.  You can also call 541-523-5357 
and arrange for items to be picked up at your home.  Or if a financial contribution is more effective for you, please mail it 
to PO Box 1086, Baker city, OR  97814.  Thank you for your support.                                          Rachel Pregnancy Center 






